Important Uniform Information for the Summer Term 2021

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]From Wednesday 7th April, students should be wearing the regular summer uniform and regular school jumpers.

1. As a general rule, sweatshirts are not allowed to be worn in school. However, due to COVID-19, we are allowing plain sweatshirts to be worn in classes if the room is too cold due to the increased ventilation. Sweatshirts are NOT allowed to be worn in the corridors. Hoodies are NOT allowed to be worn at all.

1. Students who do not follow requests to take off their sweatshirts when they are not allowed to be worn will have them confiscated.
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